
Manager-In-Training Available Positions 
 
We are currently looking for one Manager-In-Training for 

the Fort Smith/Van Buren area, one Manager-In-Training for 
the Russellville area, and one Manager-In-Training for the 
Conway area.  

Please email asseffenterprises@gmail.com if you are 
interested in applying. 
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